
Dear Colleague: 
 
We are currently updating our mailing list by verifying participants’ names and addresses, as well 
as areas of interest.  With this updated list, the U.S. Department of Energy, National Energy 
Technology Laboratory (NETL),  will be able to provide the most complete and up-to-date 
information to you regarding our conferences, workshops, and seminars.  
 
For your convenience, please go to: www.netl.doe.gov, click on "Events" and then on "Add Me 
to Your Mailing List."  To complete and e-mail the fillable form electronically, you must have the 
Author version of Adobe Acrobat 5.0 installed on your computer. Once completed, please e-mail 
it back to us at event.management@netl.doe.gov. However, if you do not have the Author version 
of Adobe Acrobat, you can still complete the form using the free Acrobat Reader 5.0 
(http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep.html) on your computer, print it, and fax to:.  
 
 
 
Kimberly Yavorsky 
U.S. Department of Energy 
National Energy Technology Laboratory 
P.O. Box 10940 
MS 922-178C 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15236 
Telephone: (412)386-6044 
Fax: (412)386-6486 
E-mail: event.management@netl.doe.gov 
 
If you no longer want to receive information from NETL, simply send us an e-mail (address 
above) saying “Delete my name from your mailing list.” 
 
Thank you very much for your cooperation and interest in the National Energy Technology 
Laboratory. 
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